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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

 In accordance with House Bill 33, Erin’s Law, every K-12 grade student 
will be receiving education on child sexual abuse prevention and sexual violence 
prevention annually.  The program must be evidence-based and approved by the 
Ohio Department of Education and Workforce. 

 

If you do NOT wish for your child to participate in Erin’s Law education, please 
return this form signed to the building office.   

 

If we do not hear from you, we will assume your child has permission to partake 
in this program.  

 

Return the form only if you do NOT want your child to participate in Erin’s Law 
sexual abuse prevention and sexual violence prevention education. 

 

Child(ren) Name:_________________________________________________
  

Grade(s):________________________________________________________ 

Date:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name:_____________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature:__________________________________________________ 

 

______I do NOT want my child(ren) to participate in Erin’s Law education. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      David Adams    Kandi Raach 
         Superintendent                      Treasurer 
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